
cyber safety 
presentation

All parents from Prep to Year 6 are 
invited to attend

 
EMMAUS, CANA AND SACRED HEART, 

TOGETHER WITH BRETT LEE  FROM 
INTERNET SAFE EDUCATION

SACRED HEART CHURCH:  
TUESDAY MARCH 12 ,  7 -8PM
 
EMMAUS CHURCH:  
WEDNESDAY MARCH 13 ,  7 -8PM

It is compulsory for Year 5 parents to attend this 
presentation.  If you do not attend, your child will not be 

given their MacBook.  This is part of your child's 
MacBook User Agreement.


